NATIONAL FEDERATION OF FEDERAL EMPLOYEES

Affiliated with the International Association of Machinists & Aerospace Workers, AFL-CIO

8 February 2013

To: All NFFE Members

From: NFFE National President William R. Dougan
Subject: 2013 United Way Campaign

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

For over 65 years the AFL-CIO and its partners in the labor community have worked with the
United Way to build stronger, more prosperous families and communities. With so many
workers today struggling to make ends meet, it is more important than ever to continue
supporting this partnership by making a contribution to the United Way.

Together we can strengthen the foundations of our communities by ensuring more opportunities
for better income, education, and health. While the United Way does this work each and every
day, it cannot do it alone, and it depends on committed unionists like you to help make it happen.

Please join NFFE in supporting the United Way’s 2013 Campaign by making a contribution
through the Combined Federal Campaign (CFC) or donating individually. By making just a
small contribution, you will be helping to strengthen the voice of working families in your
community and throughout the nation.

In solidarity,
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William R. Dougan
National President

805 15th Street, NW, Suite 500, Washington, DC 20005 ¢ p: (202) 216-4420 e« f: (202) 898-1861 ¢ www.nffe.org
o im0



